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	RE: Interim Management Statement


The Board of Directors of Leo Capital Growth SPC (the “Company”) wishes to announce that there have been no material events or transactions that have taken place from 1st January 2010 to the present day and consequently, no material impact on the financial position of the issuer. 
As at 31st March 2010, the AUM of the “Company” was €292,020,783 and the YTD return has been +1.39%. 
During this period the audited financial statements for the year ended 31st December 2009 were signed and filed with the relevant Dutch authorities.  
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